Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Kristene Tidwell [Ktidwell@broadbentinc.com]

Sent: Wednesday, September 24, 2014 8:12 AM

To: Delongisi (delongisi@yahoo.com); Delongliu (delongliu@yahoo.com)

Cc: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health; Rob Miller; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; charles.carmel@bp.com
Subject: FW: Well Transfer Agreement - 1716 Webster Street Alameda

Attachments: Well Transfer Agreement 11104.pdf

Hi Delong-

Have you had a chance to look this over? If you do not respond soon we will have to move ahead with well
decommissioning activities, which may result in you having to drill additional sampling locations in the future at
additional cost to you. It is preferred by BP and the Alameda County Environmental Health Agency that these wells be
transferred to you as the new Responsible Party. Please feel free to call me if you have any questions or would like to
discuss this agreement further.

Thank you,
Kristene Tidwell, PG, CHG

Associate Hydrogeologist/ Office Manager

NOTE: OUR OFFICE HAS MOVED TO THE NEW ADDRESS BELOW
4820 Business Center Drive, Suite 110

Fairfield, CA 94534

[[T] 707-455-7290 » [F] 707-863-9046  [C] 707-430-7133
ktidwell@broadbentinc.com

BROADBENT

www.broadbentinc.com

CONFIDENTIALITY: This communication, including attachments, is for the exclusive use of the addressee(s) and may contain proprietary,
confidential or privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, any use, copying, disclosure, or distribution or the taking of any
action in reliance upon this information is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and
delete this communication and destroy all copies.

From: Kristene Tidwell

Sent: Thursday, September 18, 2014 9:11 AM

To: Delongisi (delongisi@yahoo.com); Delongliu (delongliu@yahoo.com)

Cc: charles.carmel@bp.com; Rob Miller; Mark.Detterman@acgov.org; dilan.roe@acgov.org
Subject: Well Transfer Agreement - 1716 Webster Street Alameda

Hi Delong-

Attached is a well transfer agreement for wells located at 1716 Webster Street currently owned by BP. Per the request
of the Alameda County Environmental Health Agency (ACEH), this agreement has been prepared and sent to you herein.
Additionally, a hard copy is being sent to you via fed ex and you will receive it tomorrow at your Walnut Creek address.
Please sign and return the agreement by the date indicated in the agreement, or BP will move forward with well
abandonment of well not damaged by Site redevelopment activities.

Thank you,

Kristene Tidwell, PG, CHG
Associate Hydrogeologist/ Office Manager
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